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Comments: Thank you for this opportunity to respond to target shooting in Pikes Peak National Forest. I am

opposed to unlimited target shooting in these now heavily populated areas. I have chosen not to hike in areas of

the Palmer Lake Reservoir and around Mount Hermon and the 715 trail because of the two missing persons and

deaths in that area. I have no issue with target shooting in designated areas specifically at a shooting range.

Because of safety issues, I feel target shooting should be severely limited and restricted in Pikes Peak National

Forest where it is heavily hiked, biked, etc.


